JENNER LAW / GRANT & EISENHOFER, P.A.

Baltimore, MD (February 24, 2023) —On behalf of the legal team, and all those we represent in this
matter, we believe this publicly-released memorandum of law and order of the court is an immensely
important step on the path to accountability and justice for survivors preyed upon over decades within the
Archdiocese of Baltimore. Its release is particularly timely in the aftermath of yesterday’s profoundly
powerful Maryland state Senate Committee hearing on the proposed Child Victims Act; during that
hearing numerous survivors (including those preyed upon as children by clergy of the Archdiocese of
Baltimore) courageously shared their horrifying accounts of child sexual abuse. We look forward to
vigorously pursuing justice for our clients and all Maryland survivors.

The following statement was released earlier today by the Maryland Office of Attorney General:
https://www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov/press/2023/022423a.pdf
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